



April 6, 2020


The RIGA is committed to the well-being of each and every person in 
our association. From our employees to our members and member 
clubs.

 

In light of everything that has been going on with the COVID-19 
Pandemic, the RIGA will be canceling all events through May 15 with 
the intention of rescheduling each one.

 

This is a serious time we are in and we tried to wait as long as we 
could since our season starts later than most Associations. But at this 
point, we know it is the right thing to do for the safety and well-being 
of everyone in Rhode Island. Based on strong recommendations from 
the nation’s best health experts and organizations.

 

Stay tuned to our website and all of our social media channels 
(Twitter, Instagram and Facebook) for further updates.

 

Decisions on events after May 15 will be made once we get closer to 
that time.

http://rigalinks.org
http://twitter.com/rigalinks
http://instagram.com/rigalinks
https://www.facebook.com/RIGAlinks

